
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 
Green Room 

Ms. Na and Ms. Algrae 
The Academy at Westwood 

July at a Glance 

 

Hello Green Room Families, 
 

As summer is now officially over , we have a jam packed month 

filled with activities to get  the kiddos excited about the new start of 

the school year! 
 

During the first week of  September, we will be learning about what 

makes our school so special and unique! The kiddos will explore 

their classroom, playground, meet new friends and more.  
 

During the second week, we will be discussing Apples and 

Pumpkins. This week will be filled with lots of adventurous 

activities from making apple pie snacks to examining baked salt 

dough. We will end the week by learning about the life cycle of a 

plant!  
 

The third week will be all about Fall! We will explore all the nature 

the world has to offer from trees to acorns and pincones.We will 

also learn more about how trees change in different seasons. 
 

Make sure your kiddos are ready for some tasty snacks! We will 

finish out the month discussing  our 5 senses. The kiddos will 

explore activites that allows them to use their sense of  taste, sight, 

smell, sound, and touch.  

   Thanks, 

    Ms. Na and Ms. Algrae 

September at a Glance Reminders 

-9/2: Labor Day 

The Academy will be closed 
-9/6: Fall Soccer Shots 

Session Starts 

 

 

Letter of the Week 

9/3 - 9/6: Aa 

9/9 - 9/13: Bb 

9/16 - 9/20: Cc 

9/23 - 9/27: Dd 

 

Star of the Week 

9/3 - 9/6: Liam  

9/9 - 9/13: Dario  

9/16 - 9/20: Ayden  

9/23 - 9/27: Eva  

 


